
 
 

 

 

26th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Health and Social Care - External Exam 
 
As you are aware, your child is taking an important external exam for health and social care on 
Wednesday 11th May 2022. 
 
To support students in the lead up to the exam we are offering after school revision and catch 
up sessions in T04 on a Tuesday after school. These sessions will last an hour and are 
voluntary.  The first session will be on Tuesday 1st March. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H Whitmore 
Curriculum Team Leader of Health and Social Care   
 
 

 


